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22nd April 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

  

I am writing to let you know that I have been asked by Learn Academies Trust to extend 

my Executive Leadership role to another one of our Trust schools - All Saints CE Primary 

School in Wigston.  

This role had been due to commence at the beginning of the new academic year but 

has been brought forward to Monday 29th April as a result of sickness absence at All 

Saints.  

Red Hill Field will continue to be led expertly by Mrs Watts with the support of Miss Hall, Mrs 

Press (for a couple of weeks at least and again when she returns from maternity leave!) 

and the wider team. I will endeavour to be on-site at each school every week and will be 

supporting the teams in all schools wherever I am based.  

This presents an exciting opportunity for these three schools to work closely together 

sharing expertise and providing everyday excellence for all pupils in our school 

communities.  

Best wishes  

Steve Snelson  

Executive Headteacher  

 


